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6th January 2021
Dear Parents,
I hope you have all managed to have a happy if somewhat different Christmas this year.

As I wrote to you all at Easter, I now find myself doing the same as the schools are once again closed to all children other than the vulnerable and those of key workers.  
All meals booked on the Easy Lunch website have now been cancelled until Friday 12th February (half term) so all credits will remain on your account for future use.

The only meals being provided for schools are lunches which the schools have directly ordered with us – if you are unsure if your child is catered for please check with your school office.  All pre booked paid meals have now been cancelled and will not be delivered.
Nearer the time and once we have more information about the rate of infection and whether schools are likely to reopen after half term, we will send notification of when to start booking again.

If we remain in this situation beyond half term, of course, any of you who booked meals to the end of term will have them cancelled and credits will again remain on your account for use in the summer.
If schools reopen at some point during the term, please look out for emails or notification via your school with new booking dates particularly If you are paying for meals.
We will also try to put notices on our Instagram page @easylunchcompany which can also be viewed on the GALLERY page of our website.
If you have any queries email is the best way to contact me and I will reply as soon as possible.
Best wishes to you all and stay safe everyone!
Happy New Year! 
Best wishes Emma xx
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